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baby dedication
Check the church website, bulletin announcements, and

periodic emails from 0-1 staff to sign up for baby dedication

classes!

  1 
check-in your child

Meet the LHCC Welcome team to register your child for the

nursery.  The check-in sticker you will receive is necessary

for you enter our nursery every Sunday. 

www.livinghopecc.org
 

3
prayer 
HCC loves babies! It is Living Hope's culture for the senior

pastor to pray for your child during worship in the main

sanctuary. If you would like to arrange for this blessing

please email the Director of Early Childhood Ministries. 

2
come to the 0-1 room
this room is for newborns - 23 mths. We encourage all

parents to check-in their infant as soon as possible so they

don't have separation anxiety.


